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Mai Vang

From: Chute, Daryl (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 7:42 AM
To: Mai Vang; Der Vue; Leanna Shaff
Subject: RE: 741 Case Avenue, 

Hello, 
 
I met the property owner at the property on September 20, 2024, and I can confirm that the property owner has 
complied with the Fire CerƟficate of Occupancy orders. 
 

 

Daryl Chute 
Fire Safety Inspector II 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9129 
F: 651-266-8951 
daryl.chute@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 7:36 AM 
To: Chute, Daryl (CI-StPaul) <Daryl.Chute@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Der Vue <Der.Vue@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff 
<leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 741 Case Avenue,  
 
Hi Daryl, 
I need confirmation of compliance with August 13, 2024 Fire C of O Orders.  Council hearing today at 
3:30 pm. 
 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


